
CIRCULAR 324/2020: COVID-19  Guidance Reminder 

 

Dear Staff, 

The health and safety of MCAST staff and students remain our highest priority. Since the start of the 
pandemic, our approach has been based on clear protocol procedures drawn up in consultation with the 
Maltese public health authorities.  

As the end of the first term approaches and in the light of the upcoming public holidays, we would like to 
reiterate the importance of social distancing and correct hygiene measures. When on campus, you should 
wear a face covering at all times. Immediately isolate yourself and contact 111 if you are experiencing any 
symptom. If you are affected by this pandemic and need help, reach out to our Student Support Services. 

Following safety guidance on and off-campus shows care and respect for our community. This is crucial at 
this time when we would typically be looking forward to gatherings with colleagues, friends and family. 
This year is different as we continue to work together to keep each other safe. 

Everyone’s effort matters. I take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support and 
collaboration at this challenging time.  

mcast.edu.mt/covid19 

Regards,  
 
Philip Vella  
Deputy Principal – Administration  
Main Campus  
Corradino Hill | Paola PLA9032 | Malta  
t. +356 23987201  

Philip.vella@mcast.edu.mt   |  www.mcast.edu.mt   

Follow us on Facebook  | Twitter | Instagram 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.mcast.edu.mt/wp-content/uploads/COVID-19-COLLEGE-SAFETY-PROTOCOL-AS-AT-18-Sep-2020.pdf
https://deputyprimeminister.gov.mt/en/health-promotion/covid-19/Pages/landing-page.aspx
https://www.mcast.edu.mt/student-support-information/
mailto:Philip.vella@mcast.edu.mt
http://www.mcast.edu.mt/

